From: Laura

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:38 PM

To: Tracey Rodrigues <tracey.rodrigues@norfolkcounty.ca>

Cc: Genevieve Scharback <genevieve.scharback@norfolkcounty.ca>
Subject: FARMIland to remain

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Councillor:

Please note this for the Public Record

We need to keep our farmland for crops to feed humans, not to build high-end
housing. Will you please explain your position of stripping Norfolk of its most valuable
resource?

Best regards,

Laura Wakeling

Waterford ON NOE 1YO





